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HOMICIDE 
 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide that occurred 
on June 27th, 2012, some time before 11:30 A.M., in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
The incident occurred in an apartment complex located at 1101 Southwest 16th 
Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 
Fort Lauderdale Police Officers responded to the scene and located a deceased 
male inside one of the apartments. 
 
The victim has been identified as Steven Look, W/M, 2/11/58, a Fort Lauderdale 
resident. 
 
Detectives believe that Look was a handyman for the apartment complex and 
was working inside one of the apartments when he was shot to death.  Look was 
pronounced deceased on scene. 
 
This is an active investigation and detectives are inquiring into whom Look may 
have had contact with prior to being shot, as well as any information regarding 
the suspect(s) identity or motive. 
 
Detectives are urging anyone with exterior home surveillance cameras in the 
Riverside Park or Shady Banks neighborhood, possibly recording between the 
hours of 8 A.M to Noon, on June 27th, 2012, to contact Detective Jack 
DiCristofalo at 954-828-6096 or Detective Mark Breen at 954-828-5708. 
 

 
Victim: Steven Look 
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